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I/E. RADIO PROMO Begin with infomercial music about to introduce a new
product.
NARRATOR
Hello, I'm John LeClair, and you
should listen to me because my last
name is French.
Has this election cycle got you
down? Is most of your time on
Facebook spent pondering how you
came to know so many inbred
dumbasses? Is it starting to seem
to you like maybe Robin Williams
was onto something? Don't take the
easy way out, take the easy way
around.
This year, choose Election
Hibernation, a new cryogenics
company seeking to eliminate voter
burnout.
The process is simple, we place you
into a steel tube and then
gradually lower your body
temperature until it is as cold as
a Ted Cruz kiss. Your brain
activity will be reduced to that of
the average Trump voter, and then
you will begin an extended deep
sleep, during which you will lose
memory and awareness of everything
around you, like a Clinton under
oath.
The entire procedure is painless
and enjoyable but don't take our
word for it. Here is Former
Republican candidate and Election
Hibernation customer Ben Carson.
BEN CARSON
(speaking slow)
I tried election hibernation back
in 2012. I enjoyed it so much, I
chose to stay hibernating through
the primaries. Even still, at this
very moment, my entire body is in a
suspended state and my mouth is
partially paralyzed.

2.
NARRATOR
We offer several options: skip to
the conventions, go straight to
voting day, or do our extended
Inauguration Day hibernation where
you will bypass the entire election
cycle, six Benghazi hearings and
two trump marriages, but still miss
zero congressional votes.
We even offer a convenient Bailout
option, that guarantees if Trump
gets elected, we won't wake you up
at all, ever.
(Quickly)Note: This option is nonnegotiable for minorities.
While you're asleep, rest assured
your personal information is stored
safely on our in-house servers
donated by the Clinton Foundation.
Your belongings are locked away in
our Bernie Sanders sponsored
community chest, and your body will
be supplied plenty of food
nutrients courtesy of the residue
on Chris Christie's fingers.
The results will speak for
themselves. Studies show that our
customers retain 85% more Facebook
friends and family reunions are 50%
less awkward. Stop wasting time and
start skipping it. This year,
travel to the future, while America
is busy reliving the past, with
Election Hibernation.
(quick voice)Side effects include
smaller hands and possible
deportation. No guarantee America
makes it to the election. Offer not
valid in Puerto Rico, your vote
doesn't matter.

